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Mr. Basil J. Denington, M. C., has been seconded from The Stock 

Exchange to take up the appointment of Deputy Director General with effect from 3rd 

July, 1972 in succession to Mr. Wilfred S. Wareham, O. B. E., whose appointment 

will terminate at the end of June. Mr. Denington, who is Head of the Membership 

Department of The Stock Exchange, was Deputy Head of the Quotations Department 

from 1959 to 1968. Mr. Wareham will return to The Stock Exchange to devote 

himself full-time to the Quotations Department. He has, however, kindly agreed to 

make himself available for consultation from time to time if required. 

 

 

 

 

2nd May, 1972. 


